
CHURCH FAMILY:   

Margaret Suggs, 

Ann Cody, 

Chris Smith,  

Marguerite Hart,  

Denise Nobles,  

Leroy and Ann Bland,  

B.J. Lyle,   

Phyllis Dickerson, 

Faye McCombs. 

 

April 14, 2024 

 firstbaptistplymouth.org 
252.793.5026 

fbcoff@embarqmail.com 

Attendance and Stewardship  

For April 7, 2024 

Sunday School: 41 Worship: 64 

 Online Views: 77 as of 4/7 

Tithes and Offerings 

General Fund Total: $6,463.00 
Parking Lot: $400.00 

Major Maintenance Fund: $580.00 
Sunday School: $50.00 

 
 

(Budget Needed Weekly $5,965.00) 

You can give online as well at 

www.firstbaptistplymouth.org/give 
 

 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS:  
 
Tim Elks 
 Carrolton of Plymouth 

Steve Barnes 

              Autumnfield of Belhaven 
             

Nancy Revelle; (Sister of Dee Gee Griffith) 

 Ahoskie Assisted Living 

     

FRIENDS AND RELATIVES:  

Amy Williams 

Richard Baker 

Guy Cayton 

Brant West 

Stan Dymek (Brother-in-Law of Beth Thomp-

son) 

Joelle Dickey (Sister of Beth Thompson)  

Joyce Jones  (Wife of FBC pastor Terry Jones) 

Becky Dymek (Sister of Beth Thompson) 

Shirley Harrell (Sister of Alan Barnes) 

John C. Mann (Nephew of Lorita Simonds)  

Evan Roberson 

Wanda Williams  

Betty King (Mother of Tammy Wiard)  

George & Debbie Bagley 

Witney Denton (Niece of Phyllis Faulk)  

Shelton McNair, Jr.  

Jamie Asby 

Shelby Flint 

Keith Sawyer 

Other Prayers and Praises: 

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________

_________________________ 

P R AY E R  C O N C E R N S  

REVIVAL SERVICES! 

Reverend Wil Hoggard 

APRIL 21-23  

 At  7:00 pm 

PLEASE NOTE: 

The Quarterly Conference 

scheduled for Wednesday  

April 24 has been moved to 

May 8. 

Also, there is no program-

ming on Wednesday, April 

24. 

Dear friends, 
    We want to thank you for 
the prayers, love and kindness 
we received when my father 
went on to be with the Lord. 
    During this time we were 
blessed with many visits, texts, 
cards, calls, plants and food 
that let us know we were being 
prayed for. 
     We are truly blessed to be 
part of such a wonderful 
church family. The comfort and 
strength that the Lord provides 
through prayers is a great 
blessing to us in our time of 
need. 
 Thanks again, 
   Bobby and Ann Cody 

We will collect items for 

the Baptist Children’s 

Homes through the 

month of April.  Drop off 

is outside church office. 

mailto:fbcoff@embarqmail.com

